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This SAR was completed by SCIE reviewers using the Learning Together methodology. With this 
approach the reviewers produce findings and questions to help the SAB to address the systems 
issues identified.  
 
Kingston Safeguarding Adult Board would like to thank the reviewers for a comprehensive report 
and executive summary. The findings reach beyond Kingston, but the Board commits to taking a 
proactive approach to ensuring that the learning from the review is shared to inform national 
thinking about FII in young adults.  
 
Kingston Safeguarding Adult Board is working through the findings and considering the questions 
raised by the reviewers.  
 
KSAB will liaise with the Kingston and Richmond Safeguarding Children Partnership to use Ella’s 
case as an opportunity to learn together across the Adult and Children services, and to consider 
how local expertise can be developed in relation to FII. 
 
In December 2022, discussions were held regarding this review which has led to further work 
needed in January 2023. Therefore, KSAB will publish its full response to the questions raised by 
the reviewers in March 2023.  
 
 
Nicky Brownjohn 
Independent Chair for KSAB 
 

  
 


